A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Oxford was held on March 11, 2025,
at the Village Hall - 20 LaFayette Park, Oxford, NY 13830. The Board met at 7:00 P.M.

Present were: Mayor Terry Stark (via zoom), Trustee Dale Leach, Trustee Dustin Hendricks,
Trustee Richard Marks, Trustee Mary Branham, Clerk-Treasurer Shelly Marks.

Mayor Terry Stark called the Special meeting to order at 7:01 p.m.
Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag was given.

PUBLIC CONCERNS:
None

Budget proposal was discussed and reviewed with the Board. Following discussion, Trustee
Hendricks moved and Trustee Branham seconded the proposed General, Water and Sewer
Fund Budgets and Water/Sewer rates be adopted for the Fiscal Year 2025-2026 Budget and a
Public Hearing will be scheduled for 7:30 PM March 25, 2025.

We will have the Public hearing and then will officially adopt the budget if there are no
comments regarding the budget. We will contact the Department of State for our new override
law to the company that does our code updates.

ADJOURNMENT:
Deputy Mayor Dale Leach made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Shelly W. Marks
Clerk-Treasurer



